
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

KENTON COUNTY 
REPUBLICAN 
WOMEN’S CLUB 

Check out us out online: http://www.kcrwc.org/ 

 

April 2017 

 



 
 

If you want to donate to the silent auction please contact Marina Logsdon @ marinalogsdon@gmail.com 

Silent Auction items for the Spring Fling that go over well are wine, bourbon, restaurant gift cards, jewelry, 

GOP items, sports tickets (think UK, UC, Reds, Bengals, NKU)…  also baskets containing collections of related 

items with themes! 

The KCRWC will be hosting a table (or 2 or 3 depending on interest!) at the 2017 KCRP Spring Fling on 

Thursday, May 11, 2017.  Paid KCRWC members who would like to sit at the KCRWC table should contact Lynn 

Berk @ news4kcrwc@kcrwc.org   or 859-431-5150 as soon as possible to reserve your spot and discuss 

payment. Checks for $55 per person (made out to the KCRP) must be received by May 1st. 
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Message from President 

The late actor, Robin Williams is quoted as saying, “Spring is nature’s way of saying, Let’s party!"  I couldn’t agree more 

because after a long winter, nature provides the music with the birds chirping and the decorations are splendid while in full 

bloom.  I cannot think of a better time to join the “Grand Ole Party” for our third annual “Pancakes, Pickin’ and Politics”. 

This event is a joint venture between the Kenton County Republican Women’s Club and the Northern Kentucky Young 

Republican’s.  We serve up some great food while promising you that you will want to stay because you never know who 

may show up.  I can tell you that this year two, maybe three or more President’s will attend as will many others who 

support this event. 

If you liked how we “Flipped the House” during the last election cycle, come to the Edgewood Senior Center on April 22nd 

and see who will “Flip Your Pancakes” while the “Pickin” is good and the “Politics” are real. 

Thank you to Billie McDaniel, for chairing this event as the representative from the Kenton County Republican Women’s 

Club for the third year in a row.  Also, thanks to the sponsors, donors, all who attend, volunteers and the Northern 

Kentucky Young Republicans. 

Hope to see you on April 22nd. 

 

Pam Dimerman 

KCRWC President – 2016 & 2017 

The Kenton County Republican Women’s Club 

Proudly Announces the Launch 

        Of 

The Red Shoe Book Club 

 

 The NFRW (National Federation of Republican Women) has formed the Red Shoe Book Club to encourage clubs across 

the United States to take the opportunity to get together and share literature within our membership.  They have established 

September as Literacy Month working in conjunction with the Barbara Bush Foundation.  Clubs can select a project that is 

one time or on going to promote literacy. We have chosen our Red Shoe Book Club to be our ongoing Barbara Bush 

Literacy Project. We are very excited to be the first club in the state of Kentucky to have a Red Shoe Book Club.   

Please join us and be a part of this great evening on Wednesday, May 24, 2017!  The first meeting will be at the home of 

Stacy Tapke (2503 Legends Way).  The book that we will be reading is Hillbilly Elegy by JD Vance.  The Red Shoe Book 

Club is limited to paid KCRWC members only.  Please call Shawn Baker with any questions. 859-446-8678. We would 

like to take reservations so we have an idea of how many to expect at our first book club meeting. Please call Pam Marcum 

if you plan to attend at 859-341-5718.  Hope to see you there! More details to come!!  

CONGRATUALATIONS TO GABRIELLE SUMME 

SHE WON NKY WOMAN OF THE YEAR! 

tel:%28859%29%20446-8678
tel:%28859%29%20341-5718
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The publisher reserves the right to edit content submitted and apologizes 
for any errors or omissions. 

We’re on the Web ... 
www.kcrwc.org 

 and click “Like” 

Kenton County Republican Women’s 
Club  

or 
@KCRepubWoman 

on  

SAVE THE DATES— 
More info can be found in this newsletter/in our emails/on our website/on Facebook/on Twitter:  

 

4/18/17 - Join your KCRWC friends on Tuesday, April 18th as we welcome home the heroes on the first CVG 

Honor Flight of 2017. We’ll meet at 10:00 pm in the lower level of the Delta terminal building in the 

"Meet & Greet Area"!   
 

4/22/17  Pancake Breakfast with the NKYR’s 9-11 A.M. @ Edgewood Senior Center  

 

5/11/17  Spring Fling @ Covington Radisson @ 6-10 P.M.  

 

 

First Lady’s Circle Reception June 16, 2017 at Donamire Farm.   It is time to renew your 2017 

memebership for $100.  Money raised will go toward candidates fundraising efforts and a special 

event annually for First Lady’s Circle members.   More info and details to follow.   Please contact 

Pam Dimmerman for more information about the First Lady’s Circle 
 

  

REMEMBER TO TALLY YOUR CAMPAIGN HOURS: Please remember to tally 

your campaign volunteer hours! We know so many of you have worked countless hours during this election 

YEAR, but we really do need an actual count.  Look for forms at all of our meetings!  

 

 

Wear elephant items to each meeting to be 

entered in a drawing for a Lilly Pulitzer tumbler 

in November! 

 


